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On December 10, the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Turkmenistan, Rashid Meredov, held a
meeting with Natalia Gherman, Executive Director of the Executive Directorate of the UN
Security Council Counter-Terrorism Committee (CTC). This was reported by the press
service of the Turkmen Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

The head of the department congratulated Gherman on being awarded the anniversary
medal of Turkmenistan in honor of the 300th anniversary of Makhtumkuli Fraghi and a set
of commemorative badges. Meredov thanked her for her contribution to the development
and strengthening of constructive cooperation between Turkmenistan and the UN in her
current position. The minister confirmed his commitment to strategic cooperation with the
international organization and its specialized agencies.

Natalia Gherman highly appreciated the role of the republic in ensuring regional peace and
security. She expressed gratitude for the contribution to strengthening interaction with UN
units in the fight against terrorism.


